Report from 1st Stapleford Brownies
As for so many, Stapleford Brownies’ meetings were disrupted by the covid pandemic. A new team started Zoom meetings for the Brownies in January 2021 and these will continue into the summer term. We’ve had lots of fun with games, crafts, cooking and other activities—and even a virtual sleepover with other Brownies and Rainbows and Guides from Shelford District. 

Huge thanks are due to the previous team who ran the unit so wonderfully: Beverley James (almost 30 years!), Yvonne Smith, Karen Gentleand Rebecca Trigg. We’d love some new leaders to help inspire girls, have fun and help us be ready for new adventures when we meet in-person again. Please contact Lisa MacGregor or Joanne Staines for more information at shelforddistrict@gmail.com.

